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The Honorable Jim Jones,

House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

I have been long intended to write to you concerning the current biased 
reporting upon the President’s speech (of 11-7-73) was not as objectionable as 
heretofore except that what the commentators chose to omit gave their biased 
view. In both the chosen clips of his speech and in the panel discussions, I 
heard no mention of the President’s former requests to congress (of which he 
spoke) in regard to action on the energy Crisis. This is a point which could 
hopefully silence these who say that the President is very tardy in his approach 
to energy. Let me say also that I feel acutely the tragedy of the diabolical habit 
of prejudging before all of the facts are available.

Very Sincerely,
Frances G. Apitz (Mrs. AC Apitz)
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November 16, 1973

Mrs.AAlfred C. Apitz
Kate Frank Manor
Apt. 208
Muskogee, Oklahoma 74401
Dear Mrs. Apitzs

Your letter arrived while Congressman Jones is 
out of the country. As you may know, Mr. Jones was 
appointed to a special subcommittee of the House Armed 
Services Committee to gather facts about the Middle 
East with which to report back to the House of Represen 
tatives. The Congressman is presently in Egypt and 
Israel.

I am taking the liberty of acknowledging receipt 
of your letter, and I will bring your correspondence 
to Congressman Jones' personal attention immediately 
upon his return to the United States in late November.

Sincerely yours

Stephen Kaplan 
Legislative Assistant
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